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Returning From Emergency Scenes Or Training Best Practice
Purpose: To ensure that all members and equipment of the Croghan Fire Department return safely from emergency scenes or training activities.
Procedure: 
1. When leaving an emergency scene or training that is still in progress, all members are asked to notify a Chief prior to leaving and follow accountability procedures.

2. Any member that drives an emergency vehicle will be responsible for ensuring that it is are returned (unless another member takes responsibility for its return).

3. All emergency lights shall be turned off.

4. Each driver is responsible for refueling vehicles as needed ( typically at 3/4 of a tank or less)
5. Each driver will log driving time in appropriate location and notify a Chief of any problems with the vehicle.
6. All vehicles will be rinsed off or washed as needed (mostly during winter/spring months).

7. All members are requested to assist in restoring equipment to it proper location and condition.

8. Members should assist the Chief in taking attendance.
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